Wolf Township Monthly News Article

The Wolf Township Board of Supervisors, Dean Barto, Gregg Clayton and David Thomas, met on April 8, 2019 for their regular meeting at the Municipal Building located at 695 Rte. 405 Hwy., Hughesville.

The Board approved the written conditional use decision for Susquehanna Real Estate for a Daycare Center at 745 Rte. 405 Hwy., the Ashley Plaza. The decision has been distributed to Code Inspections Inc. and the applicant.

Wolf Township participates with the West Branch Council of Governments to bid for road supplies such as stone, paving, tar and chip and line painting. At this meeting the stone bid was approved for Hanson Aggregates. The next COG meeting is May 21 where the paving bids will be reviewed.

The Primary Election is May 21, 2019. Just a reminder that Wolf Township Voters can cast their ballots at the Friends Church, 137 South Third St., Hughesville, PA 17737.

The Planning Commission will meet Monday, May 6 at 7pm for their next regular meeting. The Board of Supervisors will meet on May 13, 2019 at 7:00pm for their regular monthly meeting. All meetings are held at the Municipal Building. The public is always welcome.